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DOUGLAS ACADEMY 
NEWS 

Itõs Official: Douglas ROCKS! 

Our production of the Queen musical, óWe Will Rock Youô, was a great 
success! The show ran from Monday 28th ï Wednesday 30th October, 

and audiences were wowed by 
the talent on display from a huge 
number of pupils each night. 
óWe Will Rock Youô is set 
hundreds of years in the future 
and tells of a massive 
corporation, Globalsoft (run by 
Killer Queen), which sends 
computer generated music to all 
of the people on the planet. The 
result is a population of zombie-like clones with no sense of individuality. 
Singing, musical instruments, and any expression of creativity, are 
banned. A group of rebels (the Bohemians) are driven by the knowledge 
that there are lost texts which could lead them to rediscover rock music. 
They strive to uncover and make sense of the lost texts in order bring 

down the corporation, Killer Queen and her sidekick Khashoggi. The two heroes, Galileo and Scaramouche, 
meet the Bohemians and their leaders (Big Macca, Brit and Meat) 
and join the search to rediscover rock and defeat the Globalsoft 
Corporation.  
Some of our cast and crew were lucky enough to see the touring 
production of óWe Will Rock Youôat The Edinburgh Playhouse 
before the October break. Staff and pupils thoroughly enjoyed the 
trip. The show was fantastic, and definitely gave us some more 
inspiration for our own production. 
As well as all of our talented cast members, there were over 40 
pupils involved in off-stage jobs including make-up, backstage 
crew, props, sound and lighting, front of house and lots more! We 
also had three pupils ï James McCorkindale, Ryan McGinley and 
Simon Panareteau ï who rocked out in ñGalileo Figaroôs Bandò 
every night. All pupils and staff worked incredibly hard and the 
result was a fantastic show, which received rave reviews from 
audiences. 
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é So we can now say 

that Douglas Academy 

officially ROCKS! 
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Four, Fifth and Sixth year pupils who are currently studying Hospitality served a fantastic three course 
meal along with the Skills for Learning, Life and Work group to teachers and special guests at Massimo 
Restaurant in Bearsden. 
The pupils have been working hard with their teachers Mrs McDaid, Mrs McIlfatrick and Mrs Clark to 
master the techniques they needed to make this tasty banquet for 100 guests. 
Headteachers from local schools, parents, council officials, staff from the school and local councillors 
thoroughly enjoyed having a lovely meal prepared for them.  Guests on the night were extremely 
impressed by the whole event and one made the following comment,  
óWhat a fantastic evening!  The Culinary Excellence pupilsô did a superb job of preparing and serving a 
wonderful meal for us. The food was of an excellent standard, delicious and beautifully presented. The 
school should be very proud of their effort and commitment.ô 
Well done to all pupils who took part in this event and the best of luck in your forthcoming exams. 


